
  
 

ISSUE 18 

 

NATIONAL AEROSPACE 

NON-DESTRUCTIVE TESTING BOARD 

TO BE FORMED 

 
Mrs Josephine Teo, Minister of State for Finance and Transport, meeting with industry guests at the 

Singapore AeroIndustry Annual Meeting 2012. Photo courtesy of Association of Aerospace 

Industries (Singapore). 

 

The Association of Aerospace Industries (Singapore) (AAIS) announced on 17 September 

2012 that it is establishing the Singapore National Aerospace Non-Destructive Testing Board 

(SNANDTB). 

 

The SNANDTB will assist in both the professionalisation of aerospace NDT personnel, and 

the harmonisation of overall NDT standards in the industry. A Pro-Tem Board, comprising both 

senior management and NDT professionals from the aerospace industry, was set-up to 

establish the Board. 

 

As part of the initiative, the AAIS signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with the 

NDT Society of Singapore at the event. The MOU will see both parties provide technical advice 

and support to the Board, and updates on new standards, developments and requirements. 

 


